Friends of Merrymeeting Bay

P.O. Box 233   Richmond, Maine   04357

Attention: Calendar and Feature Editors

2007-2008 FOMB Speaker Series

PRESS RELEASE 03/05/08


 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT: Ed Friedman- 666-3372 

Subject:
The State of Maine’s Trees; An Appraisal and Assessment
Speaker:    
Thomas Hoerth, Bath City Arborist and Tree Warden  
When:

Wednesday, March 12, at 7:00 p.m. 
Where:
Bath City Hall, Bath
Join Friends of Merrymeeting Bay (FOMB) on Wednesday, March 12th, 7:00 p.m. at the Bath City Hall for the sixth presentation of their 2007/2008 Winter Speaker Series. The presentation, ‘State of Maine’s Trees; An Appraisal and Assessment will feature Bath City Arborist and Tree Warden, Thomas Hoerth. 
Ice storms, acid rain, point source and non-point source pollution, rapid climate change events, insect pests, disease, invasive species and global warming. Maine’s trees go through a lot to secure our soils, provide shade, lumber, habitat for wildlife and a source of oxygen for us. But just how healthy are they and what do the experts predict for the future with increasing temperatures already in process? Maine, known as the Pine Tree State for its once abundant large white pines, still remains a heavily wooded state though mostly cut over in the past. Despite clearcuts, extensive logging and development, Maine still has the largest expanse of “north woods” in the northeast. Closer to Merrymeeting Bay, many hardwoods and ornamental species abound as well and a number of the largest trees of particular species may be found in the mid-coast area.

Tom Hoerth has been the Bath City arborist and tree warden for the past 10 years. With extensive experience over the years working in orchards, greenhouses, nurseries, woodlots and living in the north woods; as well as participating in Friends of Merrymeeting Bay’s educational Bay Day programs and as frequent presenter at many local venues, Hoerth is well suited to answer these questions and more. He is a member of MOFGA, MeLNA, ME Arborist Association, the International Society of Arboriculture, the Society of Municipal Arborists and the Bath Community Forestry Committee.  Hoerth serves on the Executive Boards of the Maine Arborist Association, the New England Chapter of the International Society of Arboriculture, and the Maine Forest Service Project Canopy Leadership Team. 

The FOMB Speaker Series takes place from October-May on the second Wednesday of the month. The April presentation, ‘Thwings Point Archaeology’ features Lee Cranmore, Maine Historic Preservation Commission. This event will take place 7pm. Wednesday April 9th at the Curtis Memorial Library in Brunswick.  The series, which is free and open to the public, is sponsored by Friends of Merrymeeting Bay with support and valuable door prizes from Patagonia Outlet in Freeport. 
To receive more information on FOMB’s programs call Ed Friedman, Friends of Merrymeeting Bay, at 666-3372 or edfomb@gwi.net. Full speaker schedule and biographies are available on the web at www.friendsofmerrymeetingbay.org.
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